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Polanco (Urtiz), Joanna

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 4:26 PM
To: Polanco (Urtiz), Joanna
Subject: Fwd: Follow Up from Public Safety meeting

Add to file 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: aaron.moriak@icloud.com 
Date: July 30, 2025 at 3:22:05 PM CDT 
To: "Bauman, Robert" <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Follow Up from Public Safety meeting 

Ald. Bauman, 
 
I was reading WTMJ’s coverage of the committee meeting from this morning and I empathize 
with your frustrations toward MPD. It’s crazy to me for them to claim their short staffed when 
the 2025 budget game them 178 staff positions per aldermanic districts to work with, 
significantly more than any other department and even beating the election commission with 
their numerous polling place staff.  
 
I’d bet that each Alder would be more effective at maintaining public safety in their district if 
they were each given a 178 person staff dedicated to it.  
 
Thanks, 
Aaron Moriak 
 
Pronouns: He, Him, His 


